
BERRIMA RAIL PROJECT 7171 
 
 
 
 
WE ARE RESIDENTS OF BERRIMA IN THE SOUTHERN HIGHLANDS 
OF NEW SOUTH WALES AND WISH TO OBJECT TO THE 
PROPOSED RAIL PROJECT ON THE FOLLOWING GROUNDS. 
 
1.THE E.I.S. AND D.A LODGED FOR HUME COAL IN RESPECT  OF 
THE BERRIMA RAIL PROJECT SHOWS THAT THERE WILL BE 
ADDITIONAL TRAFFIC  DELAYS AT LEVEL CROSSINGS. 
 
2.THE RAIL ROUTE OF THE 4 DAILY COAL TRAINS FROM THE 
HUME COAL MINE AND 4 BACK TO THE MINE WILL INVOLVE 17 
LEVEL CROSSINGS IN THE SOUTHERN HIGHLANDS AND DOWN 
THE ESCARPMENT ON THE ROUTE TO PORT KEMBLA. 
 
3.THE ADDITION OF THE HUME COAL TRAINS WILL ADD AN 
EXTRA 24 MINUTES OF CLOSURES AT RAIL LEVEL CROSSINGS 
EACH AND EVERY DAY. 
 
4.THIS WILL RESULT IN DAILY CLOSURES AT RAIL CROSSINGS 
RISING FROM 69 MINUTES EVERY DAY TO 93 MINUTES OR MORE 
THAN ONE AND A HALF HOURS DAILY. 
 
5.MAJOR RAIL CROSSINGS TO BE IMPACTED INCLUDE THOSE AT 
ROBERTSON AND ON SHEEPWASH ROAD. 
 
6.THE NEARLY 30% INCREASE IN THE TOTAL TIME RAIL 
CROSSINGS ARE CLOSED EACH DAY AS A RESULT OF THE HUME 
COAL PROPOSAL WILL PRESENT UNACCEPTABLE IMPACTS ON 
EMERGENCY VEHICLES INCLUDING FIRE BRIGADES, 
AMBULANCES, POLICE AND OTHER COMMUNITY SERVICES. 
IT WILL ALSO HAVE  A  SIGNIFICANT ECONOMIC  DOWNSIDE  TO 
THE PRIVATE AND COMMERCIAL ROAD TRAFFIC THAT IS HELD 
UP FOR THE ADDITIONAL TIME. 
 
WE ASK THAT THIS PROPOSAL NOT BE ALLOWED TO GO AHEAD 
FOR THE REASONS STATED ABOVE. 
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100 LIEBMANS ROAD  
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